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November 21, 2023
Dear Glen Cove Community,

As we approach the Thanksgiving season, | am reminded of the incredible journey we are
committed to each year, the support and education of our children. Time seems to have flown
by, and now we find ourselves immersed in the joyous spirit of the holidays. On behalf of the
Board of Education, as well as my esteemed colleagues in central administration, | extend our
warmest wishes for a safe and joy-filled Thanksgiving to each and every one of you.

This season prompts us to pause and express gratitude for the many achievements that shape
our community. Our collective success is owed to the unwavering dedication of our students,
faculty, parents, and Glen Cove community members. Together, we embody the resilience and
commitment that defines our school district.

Glen Cove has long been a nurturing home for students of diverse backgrounds, fostering an
environment where individuals of all ages, abilities, ethnicities, socio-economic levels, religions,
and genders thrive. It is a close-knit community that attracts families from various walks of life,
united by a shared commitment to looking out for and caring for one another. The pride we take
in our children and their futures is evident in the daily dedication and support of our devoted
staff.

As we gather with family and friends to celebrate Thanksgiving, let us also reflect on the people
and aspects of our lives that fill us with gratitude. This is a time to extend a helping hand to
those less fortunate or in need, fostering the spirit of generosity that also defines our community.

Personally, | am grateful for the students who grace our schools with their eagerness to learn
each day and the remarkable efforts they contribute. The work of our teachers, staff, and
administration, driven by passion and dedication, has propelled our district to new heights. |
extend my deepest appreciation to the parents whose unwavering support has helped build an
excellent community for our students, maintaining trust and confidence in our mission.

As we approach the Thanksgiving break, | wish you and your families a season filled with
health, happiness, and safety.

Warm regards,

Dr. Maria L. Rianna
Superintendent of Schools
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